
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: The “long o” sound will be 
practiced through spelling (oa, ow, oe, o). 
The Spelling Test will be on Friday! Please 
continue practicing these words at home 
with your child! 
MATH:  
   *Adding Three or Four Two-Digit 
     Numbers (12+23+32+14=81) 
   *Story Problems 
   *Chapter 3 TEST (THURSDAY!) 
GRAMMAR: We are working on 
contractions with “not” (don’t, won’t, didn’t), 
letter writing, and past & future-tense verbs. 

I hope you all enjoyed your three-day weekend!! Today was a pretty good start to the week. We learned 
about ice towers and the states of matter (solid, liquid, and gas) in Science, so ask your child what he/she 
learned! Again, just watch for more information about next month, and I hope you have a SUPER week!  
   --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Monday, February 1 (Kickoff to “I Love to Read Month”) 
*Thursday, February 11  (100th Day of School)  *Friday, February 12 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50) 
 

January 26-29 

Keep in Mind… 
*Remember JANUARY BOOKITS are due 
Next Week!! READ, READ, READ  
*The month of February is  
“I LOVE TO READ” month. There will be 
activities and special days throughout the 
whole month! Watch for more details later 
this week!  
*If you ordered from the Book Order last 
week, our books should be in later this week! 
 
*This week’s SHOW & TELL students are: 

Malaki, Owen, Kianna 
(Wednesday, January 27th) 

 


